
 
      September 12, 2014 

 
Dear Room 105 Families, 
 

The first two weeks of school just flew by. We are already well into our first few units of the 1st card 
marking. Luckily, we will not need to change our schedule because MEAP testing has been moved to the 
spring. Don’t forget to check-in with your 5th graders to see homework and reading they have completed. They 
should be able to show you the new Math program and reading log that they should be filling out every night. If 
you are not on the mailing list, fill out the form and the bottom of this newsletter or email me and I can add you. 
Please do checkout my website www.mrprovost.info or find us on twitter @misterprovost. 

 
Here is what we did this week: 
 

• Social Studies – First Nations 
• Science– Begin Forces Unit  
• Reading – Making Reading Goals 
• Writing – Collecting Narrative Ideas 
• Math – Unit 1 Place Value 

       
Here is what we will be doing next week: 
 

• Social Studies – First Nations 
• Science–Inertia/Newton’s Laws of Motion  
• Reading – Retelling and Inferring 
• Writing – Pre-Write Narratives 
• Math – Unit 1 Place Value 

 

September 15-19 
Monday 15 Tuesday 16 Wednesday 17 Thursday 18 Friday 19 

• Tech 
• Band/Strings 

 

• PE • Art 
• Band/Strings 

• Spanish 
• Band/Strings 

 

•  PE 

 
Happy Weekend, 
 
 Mr.Provost 
 www.mrprovost.info 
 matthew.provost@clawson.k12.mi.us 
 
-------------------- Clip-and--Return-------------------Clip-and--Return-------Clip-and—Return--------Clip-and—Return---------------- 
 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BE ADDED TO THE MAILING LIST AND RECEIVE DAILY EMAILS  
(AND HAVE NOT SIGNED UP)  

PLEASE RETURN CLIP AND RETURN THIS FORM 
  
Name___________________________________     STUDENT NAME_______________________ 
 
 
Email____________________________________  __________________________________ 
 


